
SMS Messages (edit as needed)
Does your student need internet this summer? You can sign up for the EBB Program. 
Call 1-888-723-4505 or visit GetEmergencyBroadband.org.

EBB is a new program to support your family’s broadband needs.  
Call 1-888-723-4505 to learn more.

Your student may be eligible for discounted internet service this summer. Learn about 
the EBB Program at GetEmergencyBroadband.org.

For Web/Voice messaging: (edit as needed)
Hello District , 

It’s Your Name. Although this 2020-2021 school year has come to a close, we know 
students still need to access the high speed internet over the summer. Your student 
is eligible for the national Emergency Broadband Benefit or “EBB” program. The EBB 
provides a temporary discount of up to $50 per month toward broadband service for 
eligible households, and up to $75 per month for eligible households located on Tribal 
lands. The EBB is limited to one discounted monthly service plan per household. 

NM Student Connect wants to help you use this new national program so that you may 
receive support for broadband access. Please call their Help Desk toll-free at 1-888-
723-4505 with any questions or visit their website at nmstudentconnect.org for more 
information.

You can enroll in the EBB Program by calling your Internet Service Provider or enrolling 
online at GetEmergencyBroadband.org.

As part of the enrollment process, you may be required to provide documentation 
of your student’s enrollment in the National School Lunch Program. If so, you may 
request documented verification of your student’s enrollment in the National School 
Lunch Program by contacting your student’s school.

We all hope that this program will help support your student and your household to 
access high speed internet this summer.

Sign off (i.e. Have a great week!, Stay Safe!, etc.)


